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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Tuesday 18th April 2006
Question No 19
Question:
Cllr K Warren 
"To ask the Manager if he would accede to a request on behalf of Virginia Heights Residents Association that a junk collection be organised by this Council during the course of 2006 for the Estate in question, and if he will make a statement on the matter?" 
Reply:
Virginia Heights last received a junk collection in November 2001.  This service is provided on a once in five years rotational basis.  Accordingly this estate will be included on the draft schedule which will be presented to the May meeting of the Tallaght Area Committee.
